Newsletter

Frank Partridge VC PS Term 3 Week 5

from our Principal Caught Being Kind h

Giinagay ngujawiny - Hello everyone Kindness makes us all happy at FPVCPS.......

Stage 2 had a sensational overnight
excursion to Yarahappinni last week with
some great weather to enjoy the activities
too! A huge shout out the staff who
organised and attended with the kids,
thank you and we love your work!

Superstar [ earners

Each week, we celebrate some of our shining stars!

Our kids are having a ball with all the
learning on offer at Nambucca Heads
High School in their school visits! They
just can’t get enough of the ‘real’ science
labs and cooking classes.

The Book Fair is set up and the kids have
started their wish lists. The Fair will be
open until Thursday this week. Come in
and have a look! There will be an

opportunity to purchase on Book Parade M’I?' "'JP'
Monday 18'" August

Day too.
Kindy visiting Nambucca Heads High School
Book Fair starts and will be on until Thursday

The school car park gate is currently
under repair and we are hoping that the Tuesday 19" August /
\

works are complete by the end of this SpPelling Bee finalin the Library
week. We will ensure there is signage if Nambucca Heads High Child Studies class visit to Kindy

the Kiss and Drop area is impacted. Wednesday 20" August \L(—"&“ v/
Playgroup in the Library ©0° e
Our Playgroup is on each Wednesday at . ‘“,\b(aﬂ .
9:30 in the Library and we are enjoying all "ursday 21" August b \/
. ) . Bookweek Parade 2:00pm start

our new friends! It’s also a great idea for

our little one’s transition to school. See  gjgay 227 August .
you there! 2:30 Whole school assembly - Learning Hub performance

The new website has been launched and
we love it. Congratulations to Lee S for all
her work making it look so amazing!

Trish Grace
Principal



enjoying Aboriginal =%
Dance classeson |
Wednesday. It’s
helping with our
Showtime moves

too! Showtime will

be on againin
November.

[ Please remember, in
extreme weather, our
kiss and drop will be

non-operational for the
safety of our kids and staff.

A huge shout out to Mr Heward, Miss Barnett,
Mrs Brett, Mrs Irvin, Uncle Ritchie, George and
Marea for taking our kids on camp to the beach'
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SBO0K WEEK
== PARADE!

Familg ga the w|

IMONOPOLY

RIUNIOR

BOOK AN ADVENTURE!
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! NSW Department of Education

Monopoly is a good game to hel .
poly & & P Why attendance matters s
k|ds learn abOUt money and taklng When your child misses school they miss important opportunities to..

turns. It also helps kids learn about
board game etiquette. Have fun!
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